
 
December 5, 2013 

 

We are Happy to Announce the 
Rapid Response Invest in 
America Infrastructure Action 
& Thank You Drawing! 
 
Invest in America Infrastructure Action – We 
can invest in the safety of our communities, our 
ability to compete globally, our national security 
and good jobs when we support the building and 
rebuilding of our nation’s infrastructure. We want to 
make a strong statement as we head into 2014 
that we are ready for a new direction in 
Washington – one that builds towards our collective future by investing in America. 
 
Rapid Response Thank You Drawing – At the same time, we recognize that Washington and our state 
capitols do not change unless we speak out. Thanks to local Rapid Response efforts, we regularly do just that. 
For past efforts and for taking part in this current action, we say thank you with a drawing for more than fifty 
prizes, including two grand prize trips to Las Vegas for the Steelworkers International Convention in August, 
2014! 
 
 

 
 

Instructions 
 
1 - Postcards and entry cards are being mailed to Local Union Presidents now. Upon receipt, circulate 
the cards using your Rapid Response network or designate someone to handle. Add in instructional 
details in the blank space on the flyers that are included with the mailing (ex: who is circulating, where to turn 
them in, etc.) and post them. Note: There is no cost to enter the drawing. We request only one entry form per 
active or retired member. Please refer to the additional details noted on the flyer and cards. If more cards are 
needed, please contact Rapid Response at 412-562-2291. 
 
2 - Return as many cards as possible to Rapid Response by January 31, 2014, so we can make the first 
round of infrastructure postcard deliveries during the 2014 Rapid Response and Legislative Conference in 
early February. Ensure that any remaining cards are delivered by February 21 to be included in the drawing. A 
second round of postcard deliveries will take place following the drawing. 
 
Return cards to: United Steelworkers Rapid Response, 5 Gateway Center, 7th Floor, Pittsburgh, PA 15222 
 
3 - Winners of the grand prizes and Rapid Response gear will be announced and notified during the 
first week of March, 2014. 
 
 

Please ensure that ALL members have a chance to take part, and thank you for all you do! 

USW Rapid Response  (412) 562-2291      http://www.uswrr.org    www.facebook.com/USWRapidResponse 


